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INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Date: January 23, 2002

To: Michael P. Brown, Manager
Geotechnical Engineering Division
Bureau of Engineering

From: Wayne Lawson, Division Engineer
Wastewater Conveyance Engineering Division
Bureau of Engineering

Subject: GEOTECHNICAL PRELIMINARY REPORT REQUEST — NORTH
HOLLYWOOD COMMONS (NHC), W.0. # E654321

The subject project entails new open-cut construction of approximately 100 feet of 12-inch VCP
sewer, replacement of 1,750 linear feet of existing 8-inch clay sewers with 12-inch VCP sewers, repair
and/or replacement of existing maintenance holes, and reconnection of existing house connections
primarily along an existing alignment on the eastbound side of Chandler Blvd. South, between
Lankershim Blvd. and Vineland Ave., including the intersection of Vineland Ave. and Chandler
Boulevard, (TG p.562 J2 and p. 563 A2). The depth of the proposed sewer is approximately 15 feet.

Please provide a Preliminary Geotechnical Report by October 5, 2001. Attached are the proposed
NHC Sewer Alignment key map, a set of wye maps, and a set of substructure maps to aid your review.

Thank you very much for your help. If you have any questions please contact me or my staff at (888)
555-1212.
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